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 Topaz News 

 

Redwood visit 

             

We had a super time in the woods. There was a giant web to climb through, logs to balance on and 

we made homes for hedgehogs. Back in school we have continued to find out about hedgehogs and 

have a animal rescue centre as a role play.  

Gem power 

Dr Tom thought Topaz class were amazing! He talked to us about building 

ruby, emerald and sapphire powers as well as diamonds. The children 

were very inspired and we will develop over the coming weeks. We made 

a video of the evening so if people are interested I am willing to run a 

catch up session. Let me know your thoughts. 

 

 

Life Bus 

Jeanette on the Life Bus talked to us about keeping healthy. She told us 

that we need food, air, exercise, water and sleep. Her friend Harold the 

giraffe helped us to explore how to help yourself feel better when you are 

sad. We have already linked our drawing and writing to what we have 

learnt and will continue following up next week. 

 

 

 

Letters and Sounds 

There are no new sounds this week. We are consolidating the ones we have and learning to use 

them. I have completed a 1:1 screening this week so all of the children have their individual next 

steps in their red books. A little bit of practise every day will really help right now. 

Next week I will set up log in details for Bug Club so look out for these in the home/school book.  

 

 

                                         Sally Windmill 
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